The Committee of the Victims' Families (October 2000)

The Committee of the Victims' Families Calls on the Arab Community to
Participate in Memorial Activities to Mark the Sixth Anniversary of October 2000

The Committee of the Victims’ Families calls on our people to actively participate in the
activities organized to commentate the sixth anniversary of the October 2000 events,
which will include:

. A March of Allegiance with the Martyrs, to depart at 09:00 on 30 September 2006
from the village of Jatt in the Triangle area. The march will then proceed in a
convoy of cars to: Umm al-Fahem — al-Muawiya — Nazareth — Kufr Kana — Kufr
Manda — Arrabe (via the al-Khanouq — al-Jabal Road), ending in Sakhnin.

. A march in Sakhnin at 15:30 on 30 September 2006, to set off from the Martyr’s
Street in the center of the town, ending in a rally at the Martyr’s Memorial.

e A press conference scheduled to be held on 15 October 2006 in Jerusalem by the
Committee of the Victims’ Families, The High Follow-Up Committee for Arab
Citizens in Israel and Adalah — The Legal Center for Arab Minority Rights in Israel.
At the conference, the three aforementioned organizations will present their
response to the report issued by the Ministry of Justice’s Police Investigation Unit
("Mahash") of its investigations into the killings of the martyrs in October 2000. In
its report, published in September 2005, Mahash did not recommend the indictment
of any of those responsible.



